DEBENHAM PARISH COUNCIL-January 2019
Finances: The Parish Council approved an increase of 3.62% on its precept for the next financial year. This will represent an additional amount of £2,595 which will help the Parish Council pay for the ever increasing list of items that will not be addressed by cash strapped local authorities.  

In real terms, this will mean an additional £1.79 per year on your council tax bill (Parish Council element) from £89.50 to £91.29. 

However, due to the increase on a Band D property tax base next year (from £800.42 to £813.12) this will show on your tax bill as an increase of only 2%.

Planning: Taylor Wimpey application for 295 dwellings: As most of you will know by now, this application was refused by the MSDC planning committee. The Parish Council would like to take this opportunity to thank every single parishioner who took the time and wrote to MSDC, who attended the site visit and who joined us at the actual meeting. Your voice was heard and it made all the difference! 
We would also like to thank our Chairman Cllr S Palframan for his leadership, the Neighbourhood Plan Committee for all their hard work, in particular Mr Rod Tallowin, our District Councillor K Guthrie for her invaluable contribution, Mrs Chantal Haddon for speaking so eloquently about our village and County Cllr M Hicks for being an exceptionally professional Planning Committee Chairman.
At the time of printing this issue, no appeal had yet been lodged with MSDC Planning.

Appeal 3206315- Cherry Tree Inn- Appeals A and B have been allowed and planning permission was granted for change of use of existing public house to veterinary practice and change of use of existing ancillary buildings to A1 commercial and 2 no. dwellings in accordance with the terms of the application DC/17/05702.

Appeal 3208725 - 56 Gracechurch Street - The appeal was dismissed. The development proposed was for outline planning consent for one new dwelling within garden amenity land.
Other news: The Business Energy Efficiency (BEE) Anglia project provides free support to eligible organisations to help them become more energy efficient.

Local organisations are still able to apply for these grants. Grant funding is just one of the ways that the BEE Anglia project supports businesses to reduce their carbon footprint and save money. It also offers free energy reviews and the chance to work towards a Carbon Charter for your organisation. To find out more and register please visit www.beeanglia.org or call 01473 350370.
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